JFK Weekly Newsletter

Friday January 21, 2022 Sara Raabe, JFK Principal

Cold Weather

January has been a cold month. The weather has fluctuated from brutally cold, to sunny and "warm". At JFK, students go outside for recess if the feels like temperature is 10 degrees or above. When the feels like temperature is below 10 degrees, everyone has indoor recess.

It is really important that students come to school dressed for the weather, Students need snowpants, winter coat, hat, gloves, and snow boots every day. If your student doe snot have one or more of these items and you need them, please contact your student's guidance counselor. Grace Holcomb for grades K-2 (gholcomb@wsdvt.org) or Sarah Murphy for grades 3-5 (smurphy@wsdvt.org)



Indoor Recess Uno!



Outdoor Snow Fun!



Indoor Movement!

Important Dates

Wednesday, February 16, 2022

12:15 Early Dismissal

Monday, February 21, 2022- Friday, February 25, 2022

No School

March 17, 2022

11:00am Early Dismissal

March 18, 2022

11:00am Early Dismissal March 31, 2022

